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Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Harmon & Weiss-

2001 S Street, NW, Suite 430 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009-1125 TO F0IA-85-844

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated December 20, 1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Infonnation Act (F0IA), a copy of all
GPU Nuclear Corporation responses to questions attached to NRC Inspection
Report No. 50-289/85-26.

The NRC has located no document subject to your request. The GPU Nuclear
Corporation was given 60 days from the date of the Inspectior. Report,
December 12, 1985, to respond to the NRC questions. You may wish to submit
another request at that time.

Sincerely,

/k.+.eL / / ncdy
Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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